
Welcome 
We are glad you have chosen to worship 
with us today. 
 
We exist to love God through worship  
and love people through fellowship, 
discipleship, ministry, and witnessing! 

 

Pastor Joel Dingeldein 
PastorJoel@calvarybap.org 
814.350.9050 
 
445 Conewango Avenue  
Warren, PA 16365 
814.723.1630 
secretary@calvarybap.org 
www.calvarybap.org 

Your Church Deacons: 
 

Corey Bailey, Larry Anderson, 
John Backstrom*, Lance Reagle 
 
Please feel free to contact your 
deacon if you have any concerns 
or needs they can help with. 
 
*Deacon of the Week. 

Opportunities 
This Week 

 
Today, 10/27: 

8:45AM - Sunday School 
10:00AM - Worship Service 
6:00PM - Youth Discipleship St 
 

Tuesday, 10/29: 
6:30PM - Disciple. Bible Study 
 

Wednesday, 10/30: 
1:00PM - Release Time 
6:30PM - Life Groups 
 

Thursday, 10/31: 
9:30AM - Men’s Bible Study 
4:30PM - Bible Journaling 
6:00PM—Youth Special Proj. 
7:30PM - Prayer 

 
Next Sunday, 11/3: 
Daylight Savings Ends 

8:45AM - Sunday School 
10:00AM - Worship Service 
6:00PM - Youth Group 

Calvary Guest Wi-Fi: 
JesusLives 

Today’s Service 
 

¨ Prelude 
¨ Welcome & Announcements 
¨ Call to Worship 

¨ Corporate Prayer 
¨ “We Will Glorify” 
¨ “Praise to the Lord the Al-

mighty”  #43 
¨ “Immortal, Invisible, God 

Only Wise” #35 
¨ Worship Through Giving 

Children to Children’s Church 

¨ Pastoral Prayer 
¨ Message:  “The High Priest-

ly Mediator ” 
¨ “Faithful Men” 
¨ Benediction 
*Hymnals are available on the table 
in the back of the sanctuary. 

Children’s Ministries: 
 
Nursery - Children ages birth - 5 
are welcome.  Today’s Nursery 
Caregivers are: Loraine Smith & 
Lisa Ledebur.  (entrance is locat-
ed by the ladies’ restroom.) 
 
Children’s Church - Children 
ages K - 8 are welcome to join 
Lori and her friends each week 
for Children’s Church upstairs 
behind the balcony.   
 
Parents -  Please remember to 
pick up your children in their 
room immediately following the 
service. 

Needed for Marketplace 
 
Newspapers 
 
Black Fabric (Large cuts for 
backdrops) 



Upcoming Events: 
 
Operation Christmas Child  Help brighten a child’s Christmas 
by packing a shoe box with goodies.  Shoe boxes and some 
items suitable for packing are available on the table in the sanc-
tuary overflow.  Boxes will need to be turned in by November 17.  
For more information contact Ruth Zullo. 
 
Harvest Dinner:  Our Harvest Dinner will be held on Saturday, 
November 16 at 5:30PM.  The Deacons will be contacting every-
one to get an estimate of how many will attend.  Reservations 
need to be made by Sunday, November 3.  If you have not been 
contacted by then, please make your reservation through the 
church office (814-723-1630).  Don’t miss this delicious turkey 
dinner and time of fellowship. 
 
Daylight Savings Ends November 3.  Don’t forget to “Fall Back” 
and turn your clocks back an hour Saturday night. 

Next Week’s Helpers: 
 

Nursery: Abbey Threadgill 
& Linda Wagner 

 
Greeter:  Leo Donovall 

Weekly Giving: 
 

October 20 Offering:  $3,549.00 
Weekly Need:  $3,810.90 
Average Weekly Giving:  

$3,475.25 
South Steps:  $5,937.75 

Electronic Blessing Board 
 
We invite you to share a 
blessing or a note of gratitude 
with us! Scan the QR Code 
with your phone or visit 
www.calvarybap.org/
blessingsform.  They will be 
posted on our website at 
www.calvarybap.org/
blessings. If you are unable to 
submit electronically, please 
give a note to Leanna Ashe or 
Geoff Donovall and 
we will make sure it 
gets posted.  

Zach & Carrie Wolfe 
Pioneers/Warren Jail Ministry 

 
God is continuing to work in the prison here in 
Warren.  Just last week 3 women surren-

dered their lives to the Lord!  In addition, several other women 
who have been Christians nominally, are going deeper in their 
relationship with Jesus than ever before. 
 
I’m grateful for all the volunteers and local churches throughout 
Warren County who makes this ministry possible.  I’m thankful 
for Calvary Baptist and your support of the ministry, and Scott 
Swanson who has become a faithful contributor to the ministry 
by helping lead a men’s Bible study and filling in for me from 
time to time on Sundays. 
 
In the last 6 months I’ve been reminded of the spiritual battle that 
we are in as several inmates have requested Tarot Cards.  Most 
of the prisoners have struggled with some form of drug addiction 
or alcoholism.  Satan has veiled many from the truth of Jesus 
through addiction, broken families, poverty, entertainment, and 
the Occult.   
 
Paul’s words in Ephesians are such a helpful reminder: 
12 For our struggle is not against flesh and blood, but against the 
rulers, against the powers, against the world forces of this dark-
ness, against the spiritual forces of wickedness in the heavenly 
places. 
 
Please pray for me, Scott, all the volunteers who give their time 
to share the love of Jesus with those in Prison.  Pray for our pro-
tection from Devil and his schemes.  Pray for God to continue to 
move by drawing more men and women into relationship with 
Himself! 
 

Sincerely, 
Zach Wolfe 


